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U.S. Department of Energy NOTICE 
Washington, D.C. 

 
 

 Approved: 6-23-2011 
 Expires: 7-23-2011 

 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF DIRECTIVES 

Effective immediately, the following Department of Energy directives are cancelled: 

 DOE G 413.3-8, Environmental Management (EM) Cleanup Projects, dated 09-24-08. 
 

 DOE G 413.3-14, Information Technology Project Guide, dated 09-12-08. 

Cancellation of these directives does not relieve the Department or its contractors from 
complying with applicable Federal laws and regulations pertaining to the canceled directives. 

Inquiries should be addressed to the point of contact listed with the directive. For information 
about the Departmental Directives Program, contact Camille Beben 
(Camille.Beben@hq.doe.gov; 202-586-4014). 

BY ORDER OF THE SECRETARY OF ENERGY: 

 INGRID KOLB 
 Director 
 Office of Management 
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